
 

 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE (April 17, 2020) – Beginning Monday, April 20, Port Authority will 

require visitors to its Downtown Service Center wear masks or other face coverings before 

entering the premises to comply with an order from Pennsylvania Health Secretary Dr. Rachel 

Levine. 

  

Two ConnectCard machines are conveniently located in the vestibule of the service center and 

at least one is located inside every light rail station in the Downtown Business District. 

  

Port Authority continues to strongly encourage passengers wear masks or other face covering 

while on our vehicles.  

  

The Downtown Service Center is open weekdays 8:30 a.m. to 4:30 p.m.  
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